
 

Congo Appeal  Donations for ACDI (Action Chretienne pour le Developpement 
Integral) can be put in one of the yellow envelopes available at the back of the 
church – and put in the offertory plate or into the wall safe by the church door. 
Cheques and CAF vouchers should be made out to Afrinspire (Ufund), the 
umbrella charity which handles donations for ACDI.  £35 will provide a micro-
financing grant to a widow and £60 will cover the primary school costs for one 
child for one year.  

The minutes from the previous PCC meeting can be found in the orange folder 
at the back of the Church. 

Co-wheels car: Co-wheels has been moving around its Oxford fleet of cars, but 
'our' car is now back in the Coach House car park.   For further information on car 
club hire giving the freedom of travel without the hassle and cost of ownership, 
and to sign up on a special deal offering membership for £1, contact  Hilary Rollin 
on hrollin@btinternet.com or 01865 761545.  

Archway monthly newswire May/June is now available to read at the back of 
church. 

July/August Parish Magazine is now available at the back of church please put 
your £1 in wall safe at the left hand side of the church door as you go out. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 The aim of Holy Trinity is to be an open door between heaven and 

earth, showing God’s love to all 
 

SUNDAY 12th August 2018   
Eleventh Sunday after Trinity 

 

8am Holy Communion Rob Gilbert 
 

Reading:  Ephesians 4.25-5.2 (Page 643) 

Reader:  Sylvia Martineau 

Gospel:  John 6.35,41-51 

 
10am Eucharist Rob Gilbert 

 
Reading:   Ephesians 4.25-5.2 (Page 643) 

Reader:   Susan George 

Gospel:   John 6.35,41-51 

Preacher:   Anne Kiggell 

Intercessions:   Alan Day 

Hymns: 615  Come, living God, when least expected 

Do not sing * 812  Through all the changing scenes of life 

verses please 566  Put peace into each other’s hands 

 725  Make me a channel of your peace 

 498  Lord, thy church on earth is seeking 

  

 
6pm Evensong David Knight 

 
1st Lesson:   Job 39, 1-40.4 

2nd Lesson:   Hebrews 12, 1-17 

Reader:   Adrian Wood  

Psalm:   91.1-12 

Hymns: 664  How sweet the name of Jesus sounds 

 453  Lord, enthroned in heavenly splendour 

 806  There’s a wideness in God’s mercy 

    

  

  

Associate priest: Rev. Rob Gilbert 
276070.  associatepriest@hthq.uk 
Lay Minister: Joan Walding 
layminister@hthq.uk 
Churchwardens:  
Janet Masters  765824 
Peter Garside  764585 
wardens@hthq.uk 
Children and Families worker: 
Chris Matthewman  07970360755 
childrenandfamilies@hthq.uk 
Safeguarding Officer: Anne 
Tarassenko 07443652082/351739 
Musical Director:  
Rosie Tweddle 07811195197 
music@hthq.uk 

Parish Administrator: Helen Day 
office@hthq.uk 
Parish Office  762931 is open on 
Tues/Wed/ Thurs only 8.30am -12 Noon 
The Deadline for Notice details is  
9am Wednesday morning. 
Leave messages on  762931 or email   
office@hthq.uk with "Notices" in the 
subject line. 
Planned Giving Officer: Please contact 
Andie Wilson about Giving  762399  
plannedgiving@hthq.uk 
Coach House: Charle& Eldin Redwood  
 07732 783477 email: 
htcoachhouse@gmail.com 
CHURCH POSTCODE: OX3 8LH 
Note our additional internet address: 
hthq.uk 

mailto:hrollin@btinternet.com
mailto:office@hthq.uk
mailto:htcoachhouse@gmail.com


A WARM WELCOME TO HOLY TRINITY 
Sunday Club gives a chance for children and young people to play, create and 
think about God, life and the universe in a fun and informal way. It meets at the 
Coach House on Quarry Road from 9.50am and finishes at the church at 11.15am. 
Activities suitable for age groups from 3 up to 12   
Newcomers to Holy Trinity: please fill in one of the newcomers cards in the pews. 

 
CHURCH CALENDAR  

August  

14th  Tuesday 10am Pram Service 

15th Wednesday 10am Eucharist 

17th Friday 7.45pm Julian Group 

18th Saturday 10am Churchyard Working Party 

19th Sunday 8am Holy Communion (Traditional language) 

 10am Eucharist – The Preacher will be our Area Dean 
Geoff Bayliss 

 6pm Evensong 

Pastoral care team. Are you in need of support or would you like to talk to 
someone? We rely on you to let us know of anyone who is ill, or in hospital or 
who might welcome a visit. Please   Anne Tarassenko 351739 or Deirdre 
Twycross 764197 or any of the clergy (numbers on the back of this notice-sheet). 

THIS WEEK 

Congregational Evensong is tonight at 6pm and on each Sunday evening 
during August. Do join us to enjoy this Bible based service which gives us the 
opportunity to listen to scripture, join in psalms and canticles and pray in an 
unhurried traditional framework.  It's the perfect way to start the week using the 
beautiful language of the Book of Common Prayer and a chance for quiet 
contemplation and reflection.  For more details or for a lift please  Diana on 
761567. 

NEW NOTICES 

Don’t forget come and join the fun…free Stay and Play drop in sessions for 
parents and children 0-5 at 10am to 12 noon Mon ,Wed, Thur & Fri beginning 
tomorrow Monday 13th August &  w/c 20th August at the Coach House 
organised by Holy Trinity please see notice board poster for more information. 

Readers at 10 am. Readers are needed for Sundays from September to 30 
December, and for Christmas Day. There is a new list at the back of church. 
Please sign up today. Thanks to all who undertake this work. Alan Day. 

PREVIOUS NOTICES 

Summer choir. The choir take a well-earned break during the summer holidays, 
but the stalls are open to any enthusiastic singers who would like to lead the 
hymn singing each Sunday. Please arrive by 9.50am so you have time to collect 
music and find yourself a place to sit down. Happy singing! 

Please note The Parish office is open during the school holidays from 8am -
1pm on Tuesdays and Thursdays only. 

Julian Group. We meet for meditation and a shared silence. Our next meeting in 
August is as follows-:  on Friday August 17th at 109 Bulan Road also at 7.45 
pm. Further details from Sheila Allcock  769630 

Churchyard Work Party: Out next churchyard work party is on next Saturday 
18 August from 10am to 12 noon. All are welcome. We have some tools, but 
please bring your own if you have them. Refreshments will be provided! 

The next Mothers' Union Bible Study will be at 10.30am on Tuesday 28th 
August at 38 Latimer Road. Further details from Jane Hedges. 

Summer Fete 2018 The net income raised from the Summer Fete is £2,193.26.  
The Gift Aid forms should raise about another £230.  We are very pleased with 
this total and grateful to everyone who helped to make this possible.   
Out next fund raising occasion will be the Christmas Event on Saturday 17 and 
Sunday 18 November. Fete committee:  Lisa & Mike Hill  768077, Margaret & 
Derek Taylor  765051, Janet Foot  762450, Howard & Linda Pearce on  
765003.   Our grateful thanks for all the hard work of the Fete committee. 

Ride and Stride: Saturday 8th September is the date for the next Oxfordshire 
Ride & Stride when everyone is invited to walk or cycle round churches and be 
sponsored for doing so. The money raised is divided between Oxfordshire 
Historic Churches Trust and Holy Trinity Headington Quarry. It is now also 
possible to be sponsored for being a welcomer in a church. Please contact 
Felicity if you would like to be a welcomer or if you would like a sponsorship form 
and/or details of the churches which will be open. Email: felicity.hthq@gmail.com 

The Autumn course: ‘Nothing More and Nothing Less’ based on the award-
winning film I, Daniel Blake will run for six weeks from Tuesday 11 September–
16 October. Participants can choose to attend at either 2.30pm or 7.30pm. It will 
provide an opportunity to question why so many people in our society suffer 
extreme hardship, and to examine the causes of injustice and oppression – and 
what we should do in response. More details are contained on a leaflet available 
at the back of the church. 

Parish day out at the Cotswold Wildlife Park Saturday 15th September. 
Park tickets are £11.50 for adults and £8.00 for children and over 65's children 
under 3yrs are free. Transport will be able for those who need it or else come in 
your own car. To book your tickets and sort transport or for more information 
please let me know your interest as soon as possible but deadline for booking is 
2nd September please talk to Frances Farrar or Chris Matthewman                
email - trips@hthq.uk. 
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